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Greg Stancil Appointed to NAHU’s
Legislative Council

Greg Stancil, Director of Healthcare Reform for Scott Benefit Services, was recently appointed to the Legislative Council of the National
Association of Health Underwriters (NAHU). 

The NAHU Legislative Council works to advance and advocate for healthcare policy and regulatory solutions on a national level.  Members
of the Council provide insights to top-level decision makers in the White House and on Capitol Hill.  Stancil’s appointment advances Scott
Benefit Services’ work on behalf of our clients as well as provides access to timely insights into the future of healthcare in our country.

Stancil is regarded as an expert on the employer impacts of the Affordable Care Act (ACA) and regularly speaks at industry events and
healthcare reform workshops across the country. Additionally, he is a regular contributor on the Scott Performance Thinking blog where he
monitors healthcare reform activity and shares important updates and insights for employers. Stancil is a Registered Health Underwriter
(RHU), Chartered Healthcare Consultant (ChHC) and received a Certificate of Studies in Healthcare Reform.  He also represents Scott
Benefit Services on the NAHU Principals Council.

Related:

Join Scott Benefit Services for our upcoming webinar featuring Greg Stancil:

Looking Ahead: The Impact of the 2018 Midterm Elections on Employer-Sponsored Healthcare
Thursday, October 25, 2018
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Webinar attendees will:

•  Understand what impact a potential shift in the House or Senate will have on employer-sponsored care
•  Learn about pending legislation that could impact your company and health plans
•  Look at what impact the recent changes to the Supreme Court will have on the future of the ACA and employer-sponsored
care

https://nahu.org/
https://nahu.org/
http://go.scottins.com/l/293902/2018-10-08/28jt92
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